
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 9, 2018 

 

Mrs. Jeanne Sawyer 

3520 Pebble Beach Drive 

Farmers Branch, Texas 75234 

 

Dear Mrs. Sawyer: 

 

On behalf of the entire Farmers Branch City Council and the participants of the Farmers 

Branch Senior Center, I want to thank you for your generous donation of $5,000.00.  

Your support of the Senior Center throughout the years is very admirable.  Your donation 

will be used to assist with the purchase of new fitness equipment at the Senior Center.  

This equipment will enhance the lives of our Senior population and provide health and 

fitness opportunities for years to come. 

 

Once again, the Council and I thank you. 

     

Sincerely, 

 

 

Robert C. Dye, Mayor 

 


